
 

Welcome Back! 

 

 

 

 

May 21, 2020 – Week nine. The weather 

looks better, and things are coming to 

life!  Tomorrow we open our doors! 

Ordering and paying online is the way to 

go.  We’ve partnered with Delivery 

Shark if you would like delivery for a 

nominal $5 fee.   

The menu will be somewhat limited – but 

still offer a great variety. 

Patience.  We’ve retrained our staff to 

follow specific sanitization and 

distancing protocols.  Working to keep 

everyone safe takes a little more time, 

but it’s worth it!  Everyone wants to stay 

safe (and open!) 

 

Your support as we arrive to serve you 

again has been incredible.  We are 

looking forward to seeing everyone! 

Be well! 

Bruce and Dede 

 


